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Hi everyone, and welcome to the last newsletter of 2022! 

Please read on to find out information regarding school holidays, service 
closure dates, our Assessment and Rating results, and an easy way to save 
20% on Summer Holiday bookings. Don't forget to check out our photo 
gallery at the end to see what we have been up to this fortnight! 

School Holidays are right around the corner, and bookings are now open. 
School finishes on Tuesday 20/12 - we will be running our Holiday Program 
Wednesday 21/12 and Thursday 22/12. We will be taking a break, and will be 
closed over the holiday period, Friday 23/12- Friday 6/1. We will reopen and 
run Holiday Program Monday 9/1 - Friday 27/1. Our Holiday Program and 
daily schedule are attached to this newsletter; printed versions are available 
in centre. 

Until 21st December 2022, if you make any Summer Holiday bookings, you 
can save 20%! Use promo code: earlybird20 on each booking you make to 
save! Please note: If you have already made your booking without using the 
code, please ensure you delete your bookings and rebook again using the 
code. Unfortunately, the discount is not automatically applied. T&C's apply - 
more information further on in this newsletter. 

As you may be aware, we have welcomed many new permanent staff to our 
team this year - Zoe as Assistant Coordinator, Punara and Jill as Educators, 
and Chris as our Integrated Support Specialist (ISS). We have also had some 
lovely regular casual educators help us out - Gemma, Jason, Tracy, and 
Juliana. And of course, our wonderful Coordinator, Rosie, has been there to 
help us all learn the ropes at Fairfield OSHClub. On behalf of us all, we would 
like to thank each and every family that have attended our service, allowed 
us to build relationships, and taken the time to get to know us. 

Have a lovely and safe holiday period! 

The Team at Fairfield OSHClub 

What’s been happening… 
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Summer Holidays December 2022- January 2023 
The Ultimate Playdate: Where Friendships Are Made 

Promo code released: earlybird20 

Last week, we sent out a Kidsoft communication promoting 20% discount for all Summer Holiday bookings made before 21st 
December 2022. 

The promo code: earlybird20 has been released and needs to be applied to all bookings. If you have already made your 
booking/s, please ensure you delete them, rebook, and apply the code to each individual booking, before 21/12/2022, 
otherwise the discount will not apply*. 

We apologise for the inconvenience. Please reach out if you have any questions. 

*Early Bird 20% Off Terms and Conditions: 
Early Bird Offer is applied at Booking using Promo Code: earlybird20 between 21st November 2022 – 21st December 2022 (Promotional Period). The Promo 
code entitles the user to 20% off the price of a Summer Holiday Program session. Promo code can be applied to more than one session. There are no limits on 
how many Summer Holiday Program sessions that can be booked. Summer Program Sessions are subject to availability – please login to your Kidsoft App to 
book. Early Bird 20% is only available in Victoria OSHClub Services. 

 

See attached our Holiday Program planner and daily schedule! 

*check out the sneak peek at our planner below* 
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Assessment and Rating Results 

Last day of school! 
School finishes at 1pm today. Congratulations for 
making it through the year!  

 

Dec 
20 

Coming Up 

 

OSHClub Closure 
OSHClub will run Wednesday 21st and Thursday 
22nd December before we shut for 2 weeks over 
the Holiday Period. We reopen 9th January! 

Photo Gallery 

Dec 
23-

Jan 6 

Permissions - Photos Allowed 
Please keep in mind that we always check each 

individual Kidsoft profile for the “Photo/Video Allowed” 
tag before adding photos to our newsletter! We 

encourage you to check your profile to see if you have or 
have not given us permission to use your child/ren’s 

photos, and update accordingly. 
*We do not share photos outside of OSHClub* 

We are excited to announce our results for 
Assessment and Rating! We received Meeting in all 
areas of the National Quality Standard (NQS). This is a 
great result! 

We would again like to thank all our families for the 
help they provided us in preparing for our assessment. 
One of the areas that we were graded the highest in 
was the relationships we hold with our families and 
children. We could not have done it without you! 

 


